
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20220001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 

Monday, December 12, 2022 2:39 PM 

Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20220001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 2:14 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: To CLK Docket 20220001 

-----Original Message-----

From: leonard cadet <cadetleonard@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 12:23 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: About FPL PRICE HIKE 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/12/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11976-2022 

WE WENT THROUGH THIS PANDEMIC WORST THAN EVER AND FPL DIDN'T MAKE IT ANY EASIER FOR NO ONE AND THEY 

PLAN ON RAISING IT AGAIN. PLEASE HAVE THEM LOWER THEIR RATES SO WE CAN HAVE A LIL BREATHING ROOM. ITS 

BAD ENOUGH THE STATE ALLOWS SLUM LORDS TO RAISE RENT WITHOUT LIMITS CAN'T DO THAT WITH THE POWER 

COMPANY THEY ALREADY A MONOPOLY COMPANY IN THE SOUTHERN PART OF FLORIDA. SO PLEASE DON'T ALLOW 

THEM TO RAISE BUT FORCE THEM TO LOWER IT INSTEAD. PLEASE AND THANK U 

Cordially yours, Leonard Cadet 
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